
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
OVERVIEW 
The Policy sets out a clear and explicit public statement on the University’s position regarding funding from the 
Tobacco Industry.   
 
SCOPE AND APPLICATION 
This Policy applies to all staff, students and titleholders of the University of Adelaide who are involved in the 
conduct of research associated with the University.   
 
POLICY PRINCIPLES 
1. The University of Adelaide will not accept research funding offered to the institution or to individual 

researchers by the tobacco industry, excluding tobacco taxes applied by governments to support health 
and welfare related projects; nor will it advertise such grant opportunities.  
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